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  NEWSLETTER NO.7 SPRING TERM – 08 MAR 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 9 

Monday 11th  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Assembly  08.55 
 Foundation Stage Space Museum 14.30 
Tuesday 12th    
Wednesday 13th  Y3 Swimming @ Mayfield 09.30-11.30 

 U11/10 Boys Tag Rugby v Mead (AWAY) 
Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 
Collect from School 15.45 

 U11/10 Girls Netball v Battle Abbey (HOME) 14.15 
 School Shop Open 15.30-16.30 
 Parent Consultations 16.30-18.30 
Thursday 14th  Chess Competition @ Blackboys 

Leave 12.15  
Collect from School 15.45 

Friday 15th  Awards Assembly  08.55 
 Parent & Toddler Session  09.00-10.15 
 U9/8 Boys 6-a-side Football Festival & Girls High 5 Netball 

Tournament @ Battle Abbey Senior School 
Leave 12.15 Start 13.00 
Collect from Venue 15.30 

Saturday 16
th

    
Sunday 17

th
    

 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION Chloe  
GROW:  For always trying her best at all activities even when they 
appear tricky. 

YEAR 1 
Paddy LEARN & GROW:  For making a great effort to join up his hand writing 

Eloise LEARN & GROW:  For excellent focus and great work. . 

YEAR 2 Whole Class LEARN:  For their FANTASTIC Dragon Stories! 

YEAR 3 
Beatrice LEARN:  For her superb work in Maths this week. 
Lily GROW:  For her growth in confidence and a Growth Mindset. 

YEAR 4 
Bella 

WORSHIP:  For making excellent links between our RE topic and Ash 
Wednesday Mass  

Sofia  LEARN:  For great Maths Mastery using expended decomposition. 

YEAR 5 Florence 
LEARN & GROW:  For a powerfully persuasive argument in favour of 
homework! 

YEAR 6  Georgia LOVE & GROW:  For beautiful manners and for showing resilience 
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FRIENDSHIP 
India (Y4) 

For being good friends to each other and others 
Sophie (Y4) 

PE 
Luke (Y2) For resilience in learning to skip with a rope  

Chloe (Y5) For amazing shooting in the Netball match  

MUSIC 

Milo 
For working positively in Music composition.  Luke 

Harrison 
Anabel (Y3) For lovely singing in Junior Choir. 

CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Special Mention from the Head Teacher: to Annabelle (Y2) whose use of exciting storytelling language this 
week was outstanding! 

• Luke (Y2) for winning all his Rugby matches and playing well. 

• Year 4 entered a STEM Design Competition run by the National Farmers' Union.  The aim of 'Farmvention' 
was to design a tractor fit for the future!  We had high hopes as we submitted some truly original and 
creative ideas.  We are very pleased to have been awarded certificates and 'Farmventor' gifts as part of 
the competition.  Who knows what the future holds for the designers of Year 4? 

 
 

U11/10 ISA TAG RUGBY  
On Wednesday 6th March our U11/10 team competed in the ISA Tag 
Rugby Tournament at The Mead.  
Team:  Jack, Monty Z, Monty B, Charlie A, Charlie D, Digby, Max, 
Alfred and Elena 
Final Scores:  9-7 to Sacred Heart, 8-9 to Rosemead, 9-5 to Sacred 
Heart.  These scores took us through to the semi-final where we just 
lost to the Mead 8-10. In the playoff for 3rd/4th place the score was 11-
8 to Sacred Heart to secure 3rd place.  We had a great tournament and 
the competition for the top 3 places was very close indeed!  
 

U11/10 NETBALL v Skippers Hill 
On Wednesday 6th March our U11/10 team played at Skippers Hill. 
U11 Team:  Georgia, Ilaria, Alana, Eliza, Amelie, Olivia, Beatrice and 
Mia – Player of the Match:  Ilaria 
Final Score:  3-1 to Skippers Hill 
U10 Team:  Chloe, Matilda, Amelie, Millie, Ramona, Olivia, Beatrice, 
Scarlet and Florence – Player of the Match:  Chloe 
Final Score:  2-1 to Skippers Hill 
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HOLIDAY CLUBS  
Sacred Heart School: Although some days are fully booked we still have vacancies – please enquire via office.   

Mayfield SPARK Camps 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
 

On Friday 1st March, parents of Mrs Chapman’s pupils were 
treated to an evening of music. The evening’s performances 
ranged from traditional songs, songs from films and musicals, 
and piano pieces - 
demonstrating the 
standard needed for the 
graded examinations. All 
performed with composure 
and professionalism and 
the concert was rounded 

off with enthusiastic audience participation of 
Edelweiss! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A successful afternoon of skipping skills was demonstrated by the whole school.  If you 
have not returned your sponsor forms, please bring into the office next week.  Anyone 
who raises £50 or more will be rewarded by the British Heart Foundation with a special 
skipping rope.  A big thank you to Y6 who showed great leadership skills and kindness 
throughout the afternoon and to Mrs Root for providing a motivational playlist.  
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We had a fabulous day of celebrating books: children took 
part in a Bumper Book Quiz, there were book swaps and 
story sharing opportunities (even during a wet playtime), as 
well as entertainment from those children who are taking 
part in the Tunbridge Wells Arts Festival at the weekend. 
 A big thank you to parents, children and staff who made 
such a great effort with costumes and for the generous 
donations to Book Aid International which helped us raise 
£173.  A fantastic result! 

 

 


